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Resource Group

RE: Controlled Burn Management
To Whom It May Concern,

Davey Resource Group is currently under contract to complete restoration and burn
management for the following natural areas in your neighborhood:

-Olde Mill Natural Area (Planned burn areas mapped below)

Please consider this letter notification that controlled burning will take place between November
1st, 2022 and December 31 2024. Burn management will include complete site preparation, and
low-intensity burning of dry native vegetation. The burn will be monitored at all times by
experienced personnel and protective equipment, and will be completely extinguished upon
completion. Please be assured that extinguishment and contingency plans are in place, and that
controlled burning presents no potential risk to nearby structures and fuels. The entire burn
management process will not take more than one working day.

All burning will be conducted in accordance with lllinois EPA, county, and municipal open
burning regulations. All burning is done under the general supervision of a field supervisor. Our
field staff is uniformed and supervised by working site managers. All vehicles and equipment are
marked with the company logo. This allows you the assurance of easy identification of our
equipment and personnel. All of our trucks are two-way radio equipped for easy contact to our
maintenance facility and office. In addition, field supervisors and foremen are equipped with
radios and cellular phones at all times.

Please be aware that future annual maintenance of this work area includes controlled burns to
control fuel loads and promote the establishment of native vegetation. Please feel free to
contact our offices with any additional questions you may have regarding this matter.

Regards,

Tony Lazzara

Associate Consultant

Davey Resource Group, Inc.

Anthony.Lazzara@davey.com

910 S. Riverside Dr., Elmhurst, lllinois 60126
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